
 

South West Headteacher board 
We have listed three projects on the North-west London and South-central England 
(NWLSC) headteacher board meeting on 11 August 2021 (details of these projects are 
included below and can be seen on the NWLSC draft meeting agenda: 11 August 2021). 

The rationale for this is that we do not have a South West headteacher board meeting in 
August and these projects need urgent decisions. We are publishing the details on the 
South West headteacher board page to raise awareness that these decisions are being 
taken, and allow for representations to be made.  

Wiltshire  

Trust Change 

• Whether to approve the voluntary transfer of five schools from the Salisbury Plain 
Academies (SPA) Multi-Academy Trust, Wiltshire to Acorn Education Trust  

Significant change  

• Whether to approve a significant change application for St Mark’s Church of 
England Junior School, Wiltshire to establish an Area Resource Base for 10 pupils 
for September 2021. 

• Whether to approve a significant change application for Wyndham Park Infants’ 
School, Wiltshire to establish an Area Resource Base for 10 pupils for September 
2021. 

 

Details of how you can ask questions or make comments about any of these projects can 
be found on the NWLSC draft meeting agenda: 11 August 2021. 
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